Roate, George

From: Perryman, Daniel [Daniel.Perryman@st-johns.org]

Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2010 10:01 AM

To: Roate, George

Cc: myablon@diversifiedhealth.net; Fenger, AnnalLee; bhucker@mwe.com;
arozran@diversifiedhealth.net; Cox, Michael; Diane L. Lindsay

Subject: withdrawal of IHFSRB #10-029

Subject: Withdrawal of IHFSRB #10-029 MAY 0 6 2010

Mr. Roate: HEALTH FACILITIES &

SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

On behalf of St. Francis Hospital of the Hospital Sisters of the Third Order of St.
francis, I would like to withdraw our CON recently-submitted application (10-029}.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questicns.
Daniel Perryman

President/CEO

Telephone: 217-324-8500

e-mail: Daniel.Perryman@sfl.hshs.org
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